
From: Pihl, Kyle <KPihl@everettsd.org>  
Sent: Friday, September 25, 2020 8:17 AM 
To: JHS.MailList <JHS.MailList@everettsd.org> 
Subject: Friday Tech Email #1/3 - Staff Tech Page UPDATED 
 
Hi all! 
 

While Sechin emailed out saying our role would be shifting back to what it is supposed to be, that 
doesn’t mean we don’t still love y’all. 
 
One common complaint has been lack of knowing where to go for tech support. To combat that, Kyle, 
Gail, and I are consolidating tech resources around the district and pushing for easier access to tech 
help for all of y’all. 
 
YOU SHOULD: 

Step 1: Find the HM Jackson Staff Class on your Dashboard. GO TO IT. 

Step 2: Click the Tech button. If this doesn’t work, that would be ironic...so tell me :) 

Step 3: See the new tech home page! 

Step 4: BOOKMARKS – Use ‘em, people! Bookmark this page as “Tech Support.” Bookmarks are a 
fantastic way to stay organized digitally. You can make folders of links to all the sites you 
need. Don’t know how to bookmark stuff? Here is a link on how to do that too: 
https://drive.google.com/file/d/1CndZCHzoyA7Ouf4bIjmOCIR2WFPHIbOn/view?pli=1 

 
Notice at the top of the home page (below), I have linked the staff help ticket, family help ticket, and 
district tech page ALL in one spot. I have also put the Tech Help Desk number. These FOUR steps are 
what you should think about every time you need tech support. No more looking. 
 

 
 
Below that, we define our role and give you a list of things that we are doing. If you want to know how 
to best implement these things in your rooms, contact us. If there are *asterisks* around something, it 
means we are learning it still. We will update these lists as we discuss who is strongest where, and as 
our own virtual classes become more concrete. 
 

https://nam10.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Fdrive.google.com%2Ffile%2Fd%2F1CndZCHzoyA7Ouf4bIjmOCIR2WFPHIbOn%2Fview%3Fpli%3D1&data=02%7C01%7CDWilliamson%40everettsd.org%7C07a59a34a04042c08ffe08d861661116%7Ca6158ef04f854b0da599925097f77b3d%7C0%7C0%7C637366438322988113&sdata=NRr5wDHRhDeMYvMsz4%2BOFpRWxJo%2BAjbKP3qMhXOpaso%3D&reserved=0


 
 
Below that, while not pretty, is a list of frequently asked questions. As this gets more cluttered, we will 
reformat it to be efficient for you. Right now it is a running list. Remember, anything in blue is a link. 
Some things are still being built—such as the highlighted item below. We’ll share that kind of stuff out 
when it is completed. Please visit here and check to see if we answered your question already. 
 
Note that item 3, “CANVAS,” is highlighted blue. It is a link to a bunch of training on how to do stuff. 
We also linked the modules from the Spring tech PD last year, which can help you learn all of the 
features Canvas has to offer. 
 

 
 
All the best! 
--- 
Kyle Pihl 
Math Teacher - Jackson HS 
kpihl@everettsd.org 

mailto:kpihl@everettsd.org

